January 19th, 1989

Migs Susan Taylor
6517 Painter Avenue
WHITTIER,Cal 90601

Dear Susan,

I hope the New Year is good for you and
lMike. Here we are all very well.

Ais I told you in my previous letter, we
are arriving on Febuary 25th or 26th, de-
pending on the date line.

Ve take off from Guam ontthe 25th of
Febuary on Continental Airlines flight 4036,
erriving L.os Angeles at G«45 peley, I guess
on the same day but I am not absolutely sure.

We shall stay for 2 days and helf at the
Beverly Wishire Hotel, as usual.

Happy to see you soon.
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